
Regional Stormwater Education Program Partners Meeting  

April 16, 2025 

Minutes 

Nora Brown opened the meeting at 10:35am.  

 

I. Program Updates (past) 

Nora Brown provided an update on events held since the last meeting on February 26. Nora 
shared that a second webinar was held on March 27, featuring a presentation on rain 
gardens from Josh Serpe from Friends of Northern Lake Champlain. She shared that she 
has received very positive feedback on the webinar and that roughly 20 community 
members were in attendance.  

Nora then shared that the rain barrel building workshop held on April 13 also went well, 
with 19 of the 20 signed up attending. She spent a total of $352.53 on supplies, on par with 
the previous workshop, besides the extra funds needed last year to purchase tools. 

 

II. Program updates (upcoming) 

Nora Brown and Gracie Grimes updated partners on their progress with upcoming events. 
Nora shared that the final webinar will be held on April 23, featuring a presentation covering 
stormwater management on residential sites from Jill Sarazen of Lake Champlain Sea 
Grant. She also shared that they had picked May 3 and June 8 for their two stream 
cleanups, both of which will take place from 9am-1pm. 

Gracie provided an update on the storytelling event being held at the Saint Albans bay park 
from 5-8pm on July 12. She shared that she had successfully found a band and a food truck 
for the event within budget.  

 

III. Date for future meeting 

The next meeting was scheduled for July 22 at 1pm. The meeting will be Nora and Gracie’s 
last as ECOs and will thus focus on planning for the next ECOs to take over. 

Meeting adjourned at 10:46am. 



 


